
From: Rashida Francis <Rashida.Francis@em.myflorida.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 2:29 PM 
To: Hector Colon <HColon@Ocalafl.org>; Sean Lanier <SLanier@Ocalafl.org> 
Cc: Madeline Weiss <Madeline.Weiss@em.myflorida.com>; Gabriella Garofalo 
<Gabriella.Garofalo@em.myflorida.com>; Carmen Acosta <Carmen.Acosta@em.myflorida.com>; 
Rashida Francis <Rashida.Francis@em.myflorida.com> 
Subject: RE: 4337-424-R (031) Strategic Funds Management (SFM) Determination 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good afternoon, Hector, 
 
REF:    4337-424-R (031), City of Ocala, Sanitary System, Generator and Utility Protection 
 
The City may continue working but should not exceed their existing approved budget until the 
new contract (BUD INC) is executed. The budget increase was determined to be cost-effective 
and recommended for approval. We do not anticipate any issues with FEMA approving the 
request but ultimately it is their approval. Just as a reminder, the current approved budget has a 
Total Project Cost of $1,939,009.00 with a Federal Share of $1,454,256.75 and Non-Federal 
Share of $484,752.25. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rashida Francis 
Project Manager | Bureau of Mitigation 
Florida Division of Emergency Management 
Phone: (850) 328-3122 
Rashida.Francis@em.myflorida.com  
www.floridadisaster.org  
 
DISCLAIMER: Under Florida law, correspondence with the Florida Division of Emergency Management 
concerning agency business that is neither confidential nor exempt pursuant to Florida Statutes is a 
public record and will be made available to the public upon request. 
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